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 IMPORTANT NOTICE  IMPORTANT NOTICE  IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 

Dear EOPS Student, 

 

 

This is a reminder that the priority registration dates for spring 2013 are scheduled to begin Monday, 

January 14, 2013.  

 

We will begin EOPS program admission for new EOPS students on Monday, February 4, 2013 which will 

impact counseling appointments.  To avoid delays, we encourage you to visit your EOPS counselor as 

soon as possible in the next three weeks.  With counselors, you may want to review your spring sched-

ule and SEP, or ask any other academic questions you may have.  The counselors are here to support 

your academic needs. 

 

To schedule an appointment with your EOPS counselor you may call us at (818)240-1000X6900 or 

stop by EOPS office.  We will also have drop in counseling as usual.  For drop-in times, please call the 

morning you’re planning to visit to check the availability.    

 

Please give us a call and schedule your next counseling appointment as soon as possible. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

EOPS Office 

 

NOTE:  This message was distributed to all the EOPS students. Please do not reply to this 

message.  

If you have any questions, or would like to schedule a counseling appointment, please call us  

at (818) 240-1000 ext. 6900, or stop by the EOPS Office.  


